
From: Blake Tollett
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 12:17 PM
To: Heldenfels, Leane <Leane.Heldenfels@austintexas.gov>
Cc: WANG ExCom
Subject: C15-2019-0021; 3004 Bonnie Road

3 April 2019

Leanne Heldenfels, Liaison
Board of Adjustment
City of Austin

RE: C15-2019-0021; 3004 Bonnie Road

Members of the Board:

The Board of Directors (BoD) of West Austin Neighborhood Group (WANG) met on Tuesday 2 April 2019 with the
 applicant in the above referenced variance request and her builder. After discussion, the WANG BoD voted to
 oppose the requested variance.

The BoD was made aware of the substantial close by neighbor support, but we did not feel the hardship alleged by
 the applicant was unique to the property. We also felt the granting of the variance would set a precedent for
 similarly situated properties.

A representative of the neighborhood association will attend the hearing on this matter.

Thank you for your service to the City.

Sincerely;

Blake Tollett
West Austin Neighborhood Group
PO Box 5722
Austin 78763
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